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What we have been up to this week: 

Willow Class went out this week to the Garden Centre, following 
on from Blossom Class last week.  They too had lots of oppor-
tunities to see the plants and plant some for themselves to bring 
back and grow on.  What a wonderful first school trip. 
 
We have a lot of children leaving shoes, jumpers and even 
coats out on the playground during the day.  Some of these are 
then getting picked up and put in different places around school 
so they soon become lost.  There is even a growing quantity left 
out on the playground overnight.  Please make sure your child’s 
clothes have their name in them so that we can reunite the chil-
dren with their belongings. 
 
We have some boxes in the outdoor store where we will put all 
the lost property we find in and around school until it is claimed.  
At the end of each half-term we will send any unnamed items 
that cannot be used for our uniform store to a local charity shop. 
 
Any that is not suitable to give to charity will be given to the next 
‘Bags to School’ collection.  We have lots of spare uniform that 
we are happy to share with anyone who needs it.  Please ask at 
the office, or send in an email and we will try to sort you out with 
what you need. 
 
We are very conscious that we do not want parents spending 
lots of money on uniform that the children will be playing out in 
for extended periods of time every day, going down to forest 
school in, and generally getting dirty.  
 
At a time when everything is getting very expensive and we are 
all working hard to try and reduce the amount of waste there is 
in the world, it feels as if we should all be trying to share and 
reuse uniform as much as possible.  
 
As we are now in the summer term we are seeing a rise in the 
number of parents wanting to take children out of school early 
on a Friday afternoon.  It makes the end of day very pressured 
and unmanageable for staff as the children are all busy up to 
the end of the day and it disrupts their learning if lessons are 
being interrupted to take children out. 
 
Please remember that if you are taking your child out of school 
for a holiday, whether it is one day or longer, you must com-
plete a leave of absence form.  This ensures that we know 
where your child is and why they are not in school.  You can 
download a form from our website, or pick one up in the recep-
tion area of school.   
 
Ms Talbot 
Enjoy, Aspire, Persist, Achieve 

Dates for your Diary: 

 

6.5.24  School closed—Bank holiday 

7.5.24  Governors  

8.5.24  Year 4 Sleepover 

13.5.24  Year 6 SATs Week 

15.5.24  Year 4 Trip 

21.5.24  Year 3 Celebration Assembly 

21.5.24  PTFA KS1 Film Night 

22.5.24  PTFA Spring Raffle Draw 

23.5.24  PTFA KS2 film Night 

24.5.24  School closes 

3.6.24  School opens 

3.6.24  Year 4 Times Table Checks 

4.6.24  Year 5 Celebration Assembly 

5.6.24  Year 2 Trip 

7.6.24  Year 3 Mr Egypt 

7.6.24  PTFA Dress Down Day 

10.6.24  Assessment Week 

10.6.24  PTFA Fathers’ Day Gift Shop 

10.6.24  Year 1 Phonic Screening 

13.6.24  Year 5 Space Virtual Reality 

17.6.24  Assessment Week 

24.6.24  School Council Treat 

1.7.24  Rock Steady Concert 

3.7.24  Book Fair in school 

4.7.24  Year 6 Transition Day at  

  Woodkirk 

5.7.24  Year 6 Leavers Concert 

5.7.24  Rodillian Year 6 last day 

5.7.24  Reports home 

9.7.24  Reception Celebration Assembly 

10.7.24  Nursery Graduation 

10.7.24  Year 6 Reports home 

11.7.24  Year 3 Camp Over 

15.7.24  Transition Week 

16.7.24  Year 6 Maths Fun Day 

19.7.24  School closes 

 



 
   
 
 

 

 

 

 

PTFA Update: 

Happy Friday everyone, hope you have a lovely weekend planned. 

Here’s you PTFA update and dates for the diary… 

 

Spring Raffle: 

Roll up roll up for our prize packed Spring Raffle.  We have some fantastic przes donated by our wonderful 

community for you to win. 

Tickets go on sale next week at £1 per ticket and will be sold by the Year 6 students. 

The raffle will be drawn on 22nd May 2024 

Some of the fabulous prizes include: 

4 Cineworld tickets 

2 Leeds Rhinos home tickets 

Family ticket to Jorwik Viking Centre 

£30 meal voucher for the Balti House Tingely 

...and many more 

Reminder KS1 and KS2 Movie Nights: 

Tickets have gone on sale on Parent Pay for our fabulous movie nights.  Please remember we ar limited in 

numbers for insurance purposes so please book your ticket to avoid disappointment. 

Please see the event details below which includes a snack, drink and hotdog. 

 

That’s all folks, 

PTFA Crew 

 

 

 

 



 
   
 
 

 



 
   
 
 

 
 
 

  



 
   
 
 

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


